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Top DEP Stories 
 
ABC27: Pennsylvania imposes $1.5M fine on gas pipeline builder 
https://www.abc27.com/news/state/pennsylvania-imposes-15m-fine-on-gas-pipeline-
builder/1830895290 
 
Mentions 
 
Morning Call: Poll: Did DEP make the right call on impact of Chrin Landfill expansion? 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/opinion/2019/03/poll-did-dep-make-the-right-call-on-impact-of-
chrin-landfill-expansion.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: PennDOT monitoring large sinkhole near Route 51 in Rostraver 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/penndot-monitoring-large-sinkhole-near-route-in-
rostraver/article_f8471806-403a-11e9-8c09-fbcc35011bf2.html 
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA waives hearing on 161 criminal charges over replacing lead lines 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/pwsa-waives-hearing-on-charges-that-it-violated-state-
law-while-replacing-lead-lines/ 
 
AP: Pennsylvania imposes $1.5M fine on gas pipeline builder 
https://triblive.com/news/regional/pennsylvania-imposes-1-5m-fine-on-gas-pipeline-builder/ 
 
Post-Gazette: AG Josh Shapiro's case against PWSA to go to common pleas court 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/crime-courts/2019/03/06/PWSA-Pittsburgh-Water-Sewer-
Authority-preliminary-hearing-lead-lines-attorney-general-josh-shapiro/stories/201903060100 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Air pollution frustration spills out at health board meeting 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/03/06/Air-pollution-frustration-spills-out-at-Health-
Board/stories/201903060172 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: School lessons targeted by climate change doubters 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/03/06/school-lessons-targeted-climate-change-
doubters/39158223/ 
  
WITF/AP: Politicians push back against school lessons on climate change 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/03/politicians-push-back-against-school-lessons-on-climate-
change.php 
 
Tribune-Review: School lessons targeted by climate change doubters 
https://triblive.com/sports/us-world/school-lessons-targeted-by-climate-change-doubters/  
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Post-Gazette: The 30-year question 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/03/06/The-30-year-
question/stories/201903060077 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Borough Council approves plans for former Carlisle Tire & Wheel site 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/borough-council-approves-plans-for-former-
carlisle-tire-wheel-site/article_b7877cca-7005-52ea-a8cc-b913aad3ae3d.html 
 
DuBois Courier Express: McDonald Run aspen cut 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/mcdonald-run-aspen-cut/article_1c4d9dfb-618f-5a83-
ade1-c9405867adc6.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Proposed trail would connect Wysox, Monroeton and Towanda 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/proposed-trail-would-connect-wysox-monroeton-and-
towanda/article_b90add94-3b53-577f-b2d7-24f5c083a243.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Tarentum eyes new utility billing systems with part of park grant money 
https://triblive.com/news/valley-news-dispatch/tarentum-eyes-new-utility-billing-systems-with-part-of-
park-grant-money/ 
 
The Almanac: Peters Township considers bond issue for park development 
https://thealmanac.net/news/peters-township-considers-bond-issue-for-park-
development/article_e4b8eafa-402e-11e9-9c20-d343026ef3c2.html 
 
WITF: Recreation gets funding commitment and carbon credits for woodlands? 
http://www.witf.org/smart-talk/2019/03/land-and-water-conservation-fund-passage-working-
woodlands.php 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Three Mile Island nuclear power plant to close: What would its loss mean? 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/03/three-mile-island-nuclear-power-plant-to-close-what-would-
its-loss-mean.html 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Pedri: Luzerne County set to save on energy costs 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/pedri-luzerne-county-set-to-save-on-energy-costs-1.2453714 
 
Beaver County Times: High school students tour nuclear plant 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190305/high-school-students-tour-nuclear-plant 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Borough Council approves plans for former Carlisle Tire & Wheel site 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/borough-council-approves-plans-for-former-
carlisle-tire-wheel-site/article_b7877cca-7005-52ea-a8cc-b913aad3ae3d.html 
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Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Bids sought for $500k fuel farm project at Bradford County Airport 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-03-
07/Local_News/Bids_Sought_for_500K_Fuel_Farm_Project_at_Bradford.html 
  
Mining 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Court ruling mostly favors Rockhill Quarry 
https://www.theintell.com/news/20190306/court-ruling-mostly-favors-rockhill-quarry 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Chester County Daily Local: Local lawmakers announce formation of pipeline safety caucus   
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/local-lawmakers-announce-formation-of-pipeline-safety-
caucus/article_c0658e30-4018-11e9-868e-83c54bb697b0.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Chesco pipeline decision draws praise, scorn   
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/chesco-pipeline-decision-draws-praise-scorn/article_1301ff68-3d0b-
11e9-bfee-4f1cecf8448b.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: While minimum wage, oversight on agenda, budget and severance tax 
remain top debate 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/while-minimum-wage-oversight-on-agenda-
budget-and-severance-tax-remain-top-debate/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Burgettstown students get hands-on look at the natural gas industry 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/burgettstown-students-get-hands-on-look-at-the-
natural-gas/article_ed174cd4-3eb0-11e9-b36f-a7edb715b615.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Oil and gas advertising spree signals industry’s dilemma 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/03/06/oil-and-gas-advertising-spree-signals-
industrys.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Investors telling gas producers to cut back, producers listening 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/03/05/investors-telling-gas-producers-to-cut-
back.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Guest Column: Pipeline alert systems: Energy obstructionism 
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/guest-column-pipeline-alert-systems-energy-
obstructionism/article_c885c032-40c5-11e9-8986-b7a5440219ba.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Morning Call: Scraping season: Here's your chance to learn more about lanternflies 
https://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-nws-lanternfly-scrape-spread-20190301-story.html 
 
Waste 
 
WHYY: Neighbors urge DEP to deny permits for Bucks County industrial-waste plant 
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https://whyy.org/articles/neighbors-urge-dep-to-deny-permits-for-bucks-county-industrial-waste-plant/ 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Radnor mulls fees for plastic bags, ban on plastic straws   
https://www.delcotimes.com/business/radnor-mulls-fees-for-plastic-bags-ban-on-plastic-
straws/article_85314edd-143a-5080-986c-fe0e98626a24.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: KBB plans litter survey 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/03/kbb-plans-litter-survey/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyalusing Township supervisors announce clean-up day 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-03-
07/Local_News/Zoning_Amendment_Passes_Illegal_Signs_Discussed.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County launches Adopt-a-Roadway program 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/allegheny-county-launches-adopt-a-roadway-program/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Edgeworth to host glass recycling event 
https://sewickley.triblive.com/edgeworth-to-host-glass-recycling-event/ 
 
The Almanac: PT residents sought for newly formed committee 
https://thealmanac.net/life-culture/pt-residents-sought-for-newly-formed-
committee/article_b8e939a6-3ebd-11e9-bdca-17eea899f4eb.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Report: Little Blue Run still contaminating local groundwater 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190306/report-little-blue-run-still-contaminating-local-
groundwater 
 
Water 
 
WITF/WHYY: Neighbors urge DEP to deny permits for Pa. industrial-waste plant 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/03/neighbors-urge-dep-to-deny-permits-for-bucks-county-industrial-
waste-plant.php 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Warminster native at center of congressional PFAS chemical hearing 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190306/warminster-native-at-center-of-
congressional-pfas-chemical-hearing 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Council members address spring plans, summer workers in Sykesville 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/council-members-address-spring-plans-summer-workers-in-
sykesville/article_7c45ed1a-34b3-5c5b-ab14-7c149bbcda66.html 
 
Erie Times: North East considers options for problematic Baker Creek 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190307/north-east-considers-options-for-problematic-baker-creek 
 
Meadville Tribune: West Mead officials hopeful agreement will end feces-related feud 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/west-mead-officials-hopeful-agreement-will-end-feces-
related-feud/article_cb4d6a82-4083-11e9-95e2-c73776939a6f.html 
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Times Observer: Allegheny Reservoir cleanup effort seeking volunteers 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/03/allegheny-reservoir-cleanup-effort-seeking-
volunteers/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Flood maps, mowing and new business discussed in Laceyville 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2019-03-
07/Local_News/Flood_Maps_Mowing_and_New_Business_Discussed_in_La.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: CHJA rate increase blocked by judge 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/chja-rate-increase-blocked-by-judge/article_4a91cf1c-
4021-11e9-9ca2-87c82611ff96.html 
 
KDKA: Water Main Break Shuts Down Road In Monessen 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/03/07/water-main-break-monessen-leeds-avenue/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Rick Ebert: Clean water, clear rules for farmers 
https://triblive.com/opinion/rick-ebert-clean-water-clear-rules-for-farmers/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Water main break closes Second Street and Cuyler Avenue in Jeannette 
https://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/water-main-break-closes-second-street-and-cuyler-avenue-in-
jeannette/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville council will decide whether to back FTMSA bond issue 
https://triblive.com/neighborhoods/murrysville-council-will-decide-whether-to-back-ftmsa-bond-issue/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry Twp. Supervisors expect to bid pipe repair project this spring 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2019-03-
06/Front_Page/Derry_Twp_Supervisors_expect_to_bid_pipe_repair_pr.html 
 
KPVI: State, federal efforts take aim at Conowingo Dam 
https://www.kpvi.com/news/national_news/state-federal-efforts-take-aim-at-conowingo-
dam/article_f7a57ba1-7f39-5c78-af68-a8cc4f60cc2d.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: Trout stocking starts in York County 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/03/06/trout-stocking-starts-
county/3080491002/ 
 
Record-Argus: Ohio House GOP plan trims gov.’s proposed gas-tax increase 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/ohio-house-gop-plan-trims-gov-s-proposed-gas-tax-
increase/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Southern Beltway interchange project discussed at Southpointe 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/southern-beltway-interchange-project-discussed-at-
southpointe/article_99a4858a-3faf-11e9-97e8-87eec01d3e2c.html  
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https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/03/07/water-main-break-monessen-leeds-avenue/
https://triblive.com/opinion/rick-ebert-clean-water-clear-rules-for-farmers/
https://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/water-main-break-closes-second-street-and-cuyler-avenue-in-jeannette/
https://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/water-main-break-closes-second-street-and-cuyler-avenue-in-jeannette/
https://triblive.com/neighborhoods/murrysville-council-will-decide-whether-to-back-ftmsa-bond-issue/
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2019-03-06/Front_Page/Derry_Twp_Supervisors_expect_to_bid_pipe_repair_pr.html
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https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/03/06/trout-stocking-starts-county/3080491002/
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/03/06/trout-stocking-starts-county/3080491002/
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/ohio-house-gop-plan-trims-gov-s-proposed-gas-tax-increase/
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/ohio-house-gop-plan-trims-gov-s-proposed-gas-tax-increase/
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/southern-beltway-interchange-project-discussed-at-southpointe/article_99a4858a-3faf-11e9-97e8-87eec01d3e2c.html
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Beaver County Times: Grades on environmental, business scorecards differ for Congressional 
Democrats, Republicans 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190304/grades-on-environmental-business-scorecards-differ-
for-congressional-democrats-republicans/1  
 
Tribune-Review: PennDOT monitoring large sinkhole along Route 51 in Rostraver 
https://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/penndot-monitoring-large-sinkhole-along-route-51-in-
rostraver/  
 
Post-Gazette: Digging a canyon under I-79 in plans for last section of Turnpike's Southern Beltway 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/03/05/Turnpike-reveals-plans-for-last-section-of-
Southern-Beltway/stories/201903050175  
 
PublicSource: Students across Pittsburgh learn lesson in sustainability: It’s hard to create public spaces 
for everyone 
https://www.publicsource.org/students-across-pittsburgh-learn-lesson-in-sustainability-its-hard-to-
create-public-spaces-for-everyone/ 
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